Dear Parents and Guardians,

It's hard to believe that there are only a few weeks left of summer! As September and school are right around the corner, I wanted to introduce myself. My name is Anna Wiechmann and I am looking forward to being your child's English teacher.

I recently graduated from Bethany Lutheran College with licensure for Secondary Education in English Language Arts. This will be my first full year teaching and I truly am looking forward to both teaching the students and learning from them.

My favorite area	in literature is conte	emporary American, but	classic British literature
certainly has a sp	ecial place in my he	eart as well. I am so excit	ed to be reading
	by		by
	, and	by	with the students
	xills relating to com		; we will be working on a ading, writing, speaking,
		es about your student or ct me. Also, feel free to c	what we are working on in heck out our classroom

http://agwiechmann.edublogs.org/

I look forward to meeting you in person and working with your student!

Anna Wiechmann <u>anna.wiechmann@blc.edu</u> 952-769-7273